CPA

Practice **Advisor**

Hello. It looks like you're using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

Revenue Service has issue the findings of a recent audit of the taxing agency when it comes to its compliance with the budget cuts imposed on the agency's budget as a result of sequestration.

Isaac M. O'Bannon • Jun. 18, 2014

The part of the U.S. Treasury Department that is tasked with overseeing the Internal Revenue Service has issue the findings of a recent audit of the taxing agency when it comes to its compliance with the budget cuts imposed on the agency's budget as a result of sequestration.

In the report, the Treasury Inspector General for Tax Administration found that, overall, "the IRS generally took reasonable steps to plan for the required sequestration spending reductions in its FY 2013 budget, and the IRS monitored the status of those reductions." The agency was required to submit an operating plan within 30 days of enactment of the annual appropriations legislation

The analysis of the IRS's year-end budget for FY 2013 determined that the IRS achieved the overall savings it planned in each of its operating appropriations. However, because savings achieved by cost area varied widely from budgeted amounts, the IRS needed to significantly revise its post-sequestration budget. As part of this revision, funds from cost areas with greater than planned savings were reallocated to other cost areas. The IRS also reduced its planned furlough days from seven days to three days

In addition, implementation of the mandated sequestration cuts, coupled with a trend of lower budgets, reduced staffing, and the loss of supplementary funding for the implementation of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act of 2010, collectively affected the IRS's ability to effectively deliver its priority program areas, including customer service and enforcement activities in FY 2013.

For example, in FY 2013, IRS customer service representatives provided a Level of

Hello. It looks like you're using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors.

 $\hbox{@ }2024$ Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved